From:
To: SizewellC
Subject: FW: sizewell

Date: 23 September 2021 09:38:53

Dear Inspectors,

I have written before of my concerns regarding the proposed building of Sizewell C and D but am sending my latest letter to you.

I walked around the site earlier this week and my feelings were reinforced once again. This coastline is becoming increasingly fragile with the changes in climate and sea movement. The proximity to the bird reserve at Minsmere, the rare acid grassland, heath and ancient peat land are reasons enough not to have such a huge build in the area.

The complete lack of understanding that EDF have shown in their plans for the area have shocked me; They are treading rough-shod over an area of rare flora and fauna with little thought. The idea that they can replicate this environment in West Suffolk, away from the coast, is laughable and their assurance that everything will happily return to as it was after the project is complete shows a total disregard for the place and the people.

I urge you please, not to let this project go any further; it will destroy a massively important environment. The construction alone will release thousands of tons of CO2 .

It will be costly beyond their expectations, this will inevitably be passed onto the tax-payer. To build a power station on a beach is not sensible, to build on an eroding coastline is irresponsible.

Please put a stop to the plan.

Yours sincerely, Alison Shirreff

From: Alison Shirreff

Sent: 23 September 2021 09:10

Subject: sizewell

Dear EDF,

As a professional gardener I am surprised that you have not taken into account the wide variety of habitats you will be building on in the construction of two new nuclear power stations at Sizewell.

The reality of importing rock from the west side of the country in order to replace the natural sand bed on the construction site leaves one in doubt.

Building on a wetland forest is questionable to say the least; and understanding the ebb and flow of water in its natural state on the grassland and scrub, all of which rely on this natural balance for the rare flora to thrive, is an essential factor in ensuring the least damage to the environment.

YET: You have plans to build roadways across the wetland forest and you think you can mitigate the flow of water by feeding this rare habitat with water from the sewage works.

Oh my; water from the sewage works is too rich, it will kill many of these species, some of which only survive in this area.

You have said in your consultation documents that you will not touch the lovely Sizewell beach but now you realise that the only way to build a power station on this site is to put up huge flood defences. Many of us warned you of this at the start.

The cost of this project is rising exponentially , the environmental damage is increasing daily and the plan to build two vast nuclear power stations on a rapidly eroding beach is becoming more farcical every minute.

Stop before you incur more debt.

Yours very sincerely.
Alison Shirreff



Virus-free. www.avast.com